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Portland Parks & Recreation FY19-20 Requested Budget Proposal 

Budget Balancing Options Presentation | March 6, 2019 
(Note: this document will be updated with more detail in the coming weeks) 

 

Portland Parks & Recreation (PP&R) has a significant budget shortfall – costs are outpacing 

revenues from patron and program fees. The problem is structural and will only continue to grow 

larger every year. The gap for Fiscal Year 2019-20 is $6.3 million. 

Our goal is to put the bureau on solid financial footing while continuing to deliver the high-quality 

services our community expects. To fix the problem, we will need to change our business model 

and streamline the programs and services we offer. The Recreation Services Division, which relies 

most heavily on fees, will be most affected. 

Our Budget Advisory Committee’s values of safety, equity, maintenance, and financial sustainability 

guide us in the below recommendations and we leaned heavily on what we have learned from the 

Budget Equity Tool, past budget processes, our cost recovery policy work, focus groups, and other data.  

This document outlines the bureau’s proposed budget-balancing options. The slides are excerpts 

from a presentation shared this week with employees and PP&R’s Budget Advisory Committee. 
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